
From: Mandy Dahms [mailto:mdahms@aviair.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 November 2018 3:50 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: FW: Air Pilots Award Review process input 

 
Dear Colin 
 
Further to our phone conversation a moment ago, please find following our specific enquiry in 
relation to the Review of the Air Pilots Award 2010. 
 
 
We have recently become aware of the 4 Yearly Review being undertaken of the Air Pilots Award 
2010. We understand this review is significantly progressed, with a listing this Friday 30th November 
2018 before Vice President Catanzariti to consider matters AM2018/14 and AM2018/15.  
 
HeliSpirit and Aviair are Regional Airline and Helicopter companies operating in the North West of 
Australia, with substantial employment of pilots across both businesses. Accordingly any changes to 
the Air Pilots Award 2010 as part of this review has the potential to have a significant impact to both 
our own operations, but also those of all Regional Airline providers and other aviation operations 
across Australia.  
 
Can you please confirm how Aviair and HeliSpirit are able to contribute to the Award review process 
currently being undertaken, either directly or otherwise, to ensure Regional Airlines and other 
remote and rural aviation services have an input to the final review outcome. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mandy 
 
Mandy Dahms 

Corporate Services Manager 
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